THE INSTITUTE FOR ADVANCED STUDY
PRINCETON, NEW JERSEY

November 8, 1950

Dear Dr. Ortiz:

Professor von Neumann will be able to see you
on Thursday, November 9, possibly in the afternoon
if that is convenient for you.

Will you let me know the approximate time of
your arrival?

Sincerély youré;

Lyttt S Sriaan

(Mrs.) Elizabeth S. Gorman
Secretary to John von Neumann
Dr, Ramon Ortiz
¢/0 E. Maso
187 E. 178th Street
New York 53, N. Y.



